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Cost Effectiveness Comment Period: January 9 – February 7, 2014 
 
Now Available   
          
Cost Effective Analysis was developed by NERC to incorporate the concept of cost consideration and 
effectiveness into the development of new and revised standards.  The Drafting Team will use 
information collected from this Cost Effective Analysis posting to review Project 2007-11 - PRC-002-2 
Disturbance Monitoring and Reporting Requirements and make any revisions necessary to the 
standard. 

To collect sufficient information for analysis from industry, a posting for Project 2007-11 - PRC-002-2 
Cost Effective Analysis information is open through 8 p.m. Eastern Time on Friday, February 7, 2014.  
 
 
Instructions for Submitting Comments 
Please use the electronic comment form to submit comments. If you experience any difficulties in 
using the electronic form, please contact Wendy Muller. An off-line, unofficial copy of the comment 
form is posted on the project page. 
 
Standards Development Process 
The Standard Processes Manual contains all the procedures governing the standards development 
process. The success of the NERC standards development process depends on stakeholder 
participation. We extend our thanks to all those who participate.  

 

For more information or assistance, please contact Steve Crutchfield. 

North American Electric Reliability Corporation 
3353 Peachtree Rd, NE 
Suite 600, North Tower 

Atlanta, GA 30326 
404-446-2560 | www.nerc.com 
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